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W-1845 
December 15, 2021 
 
Town of Sutton Earth Removal Board 
Sutton Town Hall 
4 Uxbridge Road 
Sutton, MA 01590 
 
Re: Bedoian Sand and Gravel, LLC 
 Assessors Map 51 Parcel 60, 82 

2022 Earth Removal Permit Application 
Statement of Duration 

 
Dear Board Members: 
 
On behalf of Bedoian Sand and Gravel, LLC, and as required by Item 10.i. of the 2022 Earth Removal Permit 
Application, Guerriere & Halnon, Inc. has prepared this Statement of Duration for the above referenced site. 
 
The 2022 Earth Removal Application includes 12.5 acres of land which incorporates the originally approved 2015 
active area as well as non-reclaimed portions of the 2021 active area. Pyne Sand and Stone, the excavating company 
on the site, anticipates that that it will take one additional year to complete the earth removal operations for this 
area. An exact timeframe is impossible because the removal is so closely related to the health of the general economy 
in the area.  
 
If you have any questions or comments, please call me at 508-234-6834. 
 
Sincerely, 
Guerriere & Halnon, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 
John D. Federico 
Project Engineer 
 
 
cc: Bedoian Sand and Gravel, LLC 
 


